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September 29, 2008

1. Information concerning review committee and individual committee member deliberative processes, including specific committee member comments/conversations, should never be disclosed.  Only collective general impressions should be disclosed.

2. Specific statements should never be attributed to committee members. 

3. In addition to committee recommendations and votes, the committee chair (or committee secretary or other appropriate designee) should disclose no more than a general written statement reflecting the committee’s areas of concern regarding professional performance (i.e., teaching, scholarship, service), including collegiality.  This would be particularly helpful in those circumstances where the committee’s observations are a bit different than the recommendations already appearing in the Department Head’s AFE.

